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7th September 2016 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

A very warm welcome back to school! I hope you had a wonderful holiday and are 

ready for a busy and exciting term ahead. May I extend a special welcome to new 

pupils, parents and staff – I hope you will be very happy here. I have been delighted 

to see so many of the children looking incredibly smart and ready to learn in their 

new uniforms. 

 

Tomorrow, Tom Cave will be taking individual/family group school photographs. If 

your child has younger siblings, who are not in school, they may come in for 

photographs at the start of the school day, at 8.55am. To ensure minimum disruption 

to the children and the school day, parents/carers will not be permitted to attend 

the photography sessions, unless they are bringing in pre-school children specifically 

for the photographs.  

 

Take 10 will start again next Thursday (15th September 2016). For those of you who 

are new to us, Take 10 is an opportunity for you to come into school and read with 

your child in their classroom .  It takes place every Thursday after registration for 

around ten minutes, until approximately 9.15am. 

 

Start Active Breakfast Club starts again tomorrow.  It will take place every Thursday 

and Friday between 8.00am and 8.45am.  The cost is £1.00 per session and breakfast 

is not included, so I ask that your child has breakfast before attending, or brings a 

healthy snack to the club with them. 

 

Unfortunately, due to limited interest, Steve will not be returning for music tuition 

this term. 

 

You are all invited to Sticker Assembly, which will start again this Friday morning; 

this should start at 9.05 am and finish by 9.25 am. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Mrs Higgins 

 

Remember to keep checking the website for information and updates! 
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